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As	a	solar	owner	for	several	years	I	totally	support	legislated	fair	price	for	solar	
power.		This	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	taking	into	account	the	
health	and	environmental	benefits	of	solar	power.		I	have	always	reckonised	the	
true	values	of	solar	energy	and	even	though	I	am	too	old	to	be	able	to	expect	
repayment	of	my	initial	outlay	I	installed	solar.	I	find	it	quite	outrageous	that	the	
feed	in	tariff	is	so	paltry.	I	think	the	negative	attitude	of	most	politicians	to	solar	
energy	totally	baffling.




